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First name: Holly

Last name: Childs

Organization: Tides Inn

Title: 

Comments: Hi Bret

 

I would like to give you my positive support for the film crew out in little duncan bay.

 

This time of the year has been a great economic burst for the hotel and employees. 

 

I am able to work them 40 hrs a week through this winter because of the film crew.

 

BBC film has been very respectful and cooperative and I have enjoyed working with them.

 

If you have any questions or concern  please feel free to contact me

 

Thanks so much for your time.

 

 

 

 

 

--

 

Holly Childs

 

 

 

Tides Inn Manager


